
GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH 
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL: INDIRA GANDHI GOVT. COLLEGE 

T E Z U 

No. IGGC/CIR/2022-23 Dated Tezu, the 25th Nov' 2024 

NOTICE 

This is for information to all the students that classes will 

remain suspended from 25th Nov' 2024 onwards to provide 

preparatory leave for the upcoming End Semester Examination Dec' 

2024. 

Students are advised to utilize this period effectively for 

revision and preparation. For any further information or quarries, 

please contact academic cell. 

(Dr. K. Megu) 
Principal 
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